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Pursuant to Section 36 of the Parliamentary Committees Act 2003, this paper provides a response to the recommendations contained in the Public Accounts and Estimates Committee’s 
(PAEC) 120th Report.  

Guide for readers - Following is the explanation of the format of this paper. 

1 
Title 

2 
Chapter number and topic 

1 
PAEC recommendation 

2 
Response 

3 
Action taken to date and commitment to further action 

 
Row 1: Indicates the title of this paper. 
Row 2: Indicates the number and topic of the response to the PAEC recommendations. 
Column 1: Contains PAEC’s recommendations as published in its 120th Report. 
Column 2: Indicates the Government’s response to each recommendation: ‘Support’, ‘Support-in-Principle’ or ‘Not Support’. 
Column 3: Provides an explanation of the Government’s position on the recommendation indicates the actions that have been taken to date, relevant to the implementation of the recommendation and 

outlines commitment to further action, relevant to the implementation of the recommendation.  
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PAEC recommendation Response Action taken to date and commitment to further action 
 

Recommendation 1, p36, Chapter 3: Discontinued and Newly-Introduced Performance Measures 
The Government not discontinue the 16 
performance measures that are listed in 
Table 3.1 of this report. 
 

Awaiting 
PAEC 
response 

The Minister for Finance has responded directly to the Chair of the PAEC on the Government’s position on the discontinued 
measures included in Table 3.1 of the Committee’s report. 
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